
-----Original Message----- 
From: Stan Wright [mailto:stanleywright@bigpond.com]  
Sent: Thursday, 4 September 2003 8:59 AM 
To: Carter, John Gordon (REPS) 
Subject: Aviation Security. 
  
Dear John, 
I am writing to you as a concerned Private Pilot and airline passenger. 
I am not against Aviation Security, but when considering the requests of those who 
have the unenviable task of implementing security, spare a thought for those who will 
have to bear the cost. 
We the end user wish to carry on with a minimum of inconvenience, loss of privacy 
and damage to our traditional way of life. 
Thanking you for your time, 
Yours, 
R.S. (Stan) Wright. 
 


